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Comments: I love the current feel and vibe of Targhee, and am quite concerned about the impacts of an

expansion.  I do not believe expanding into South Bowl or Mono trees is in the best interest of our valley. My

biggest concerns - in no particular order- are increased traffic (construction and user), impacts on housing (not

enough workforce housing now!), possible water shortages or issues with contamination, light pollution and

scarring of the land and views, impacts to wildlife, and other pressures on our already stretched infrastructure

(emergency services, road wear and tear, water/sewer, etc.).  

If Targhee wants to expand, I feel they should do it on their land, and not use such valued  public lands as the

south bowl.  Thank you 


